
We are aware that Mayor Lenny Curry has executed a Safer at Home Executive Order 

that takes effect on Friday at 12:01 a.m.  

   

Please know that FSCJ will fully comply with this order, and details about winding down 

our limited operations will be forthcoming.  

   

Keep in mind that ALL campus visits need to be coordinated through your supervisor. If 

you determine that you need to collect items from your office prior to Friday, please 

work through your Supervisor and you must check-in with security when you enter and 

leave campus.   

   

Thank you for your continued patience as we work through these ever changing times.    

   

Dr. A.  

  

https://www.coj.net/departments/fire-and-rescue/docs/emergency-preparedness/preparedness/04-01-20-coj-rls-mayor-curry-issues-safer-at-home.aspx

